
Dakota High School 

Transgender Youth & Family Support Group 

Proudly presents 

Finding an LGBTQ friendly college 

 How do I find out if a college campus is 

LGBTQ friendly? 

 What LGBTQ campus resources are 

available? 

 

Monday, August 21, 2017 6:30 – 8:30pm  

Dakota High School (North Entrance) 

21051 21 Mile Road   Macomb. MI  48044 

Presentation from GLSEN 6:30 – 7:30pm 

Support Group 7:30 – 8:30pm 

Light refreshments will be served 

Please RSVP to slange@cvs.k12.mi.us or  

586-723-2872 by August 14 

mailto:slange@cvs.k12.mi.us

